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  About the Meeting › 
At this session, MassHealth representatives will be 

available to answer questions. 

  Who Should Attend › 
Behavioral health, medical and other human 

service providers. Members of the community are 

also welcome to attend. 

OTF’s Healthcare Solutions Committee and the 

Franklin County/North Quabbin CHIP are working 

together to talk about the impact and implications of 

the recent MassHealth move to enroll its members into 

Accountable Care Organizations (ACOs) and 

Behavioral Health Partnerships. 


